

Name			
	D a t a		

Date____

Ibraheem's Hobby



Ever since he was two years old, Ibraheem loved to play with coins. He would flick it and toss it and keep it in his pocket. Sometimes, he would make a pile of coins and attempt to make a tower by stacking a lot of coins one over the other.

As he grew up, he started to collect coins as a hobby. He asked his father who frequently travelled abroad, to give him coins of countries he visited. His father gave him some coins from Hong Kong and the USA. His grandmother gave him coins from Pakistan. His aunt gave him two coins from Britain. His mother gave him a few local coins from their own country.

Ibraheem arranged all the coins in an album that his mother bought for him. The album contained ten small transparent pockets on each page to insert a coin into. Also, the names of the countries were also listed on the pages.

Ibraheem is proud of his coins album. He shows his album to all his friends and teachers at school and also to his cousins and relatives who visit his home. They just love his album and really appreciate his hard work in collecting and arranging the coins. Whenever anyone in the family goes abroad, they always remember to give a few coins of that place for his album.



Ibraheem's hobby

swer the following question 1. What did Ibraheem do	
2. Ibraheem's hobby was	
3. His father and grandmo	other gave him coins from
4. Describe the album tha	t Ibraheem has?
5. Who sees his coins' albu	ım?
6. Do you have a hobby? V	What is it?
7. attempt	8. insert
a. try	a. drink
b. learn c. rise	b. put c. sew
d. turn	d. hide